
Welcome to our new look        
newsletter!  

 

Happy New Year 

On behalf of all the staff here 
at Crosshouse Primary & 
Nursery we would like to 
wish you all a very Happy 
New Year.  

Many thanks to everyone 
who came along to our 
Christmas Nativity. I am sure 
you will agree that our            
children did a marvellous job 
entertaining our friends and 
families.    

 

 

 

 

 

New Children 

A very warm welcome to our 
new children and their         
families who have joined our 
nursery this term.  Many of 
our ’experienced’ children  
have taken on a buddying 
role and they have been 

helping their new friends with 
the rules and routines of our 
Nursery Class.  

Staffing News 

Mrs Collins is currently          
absent from work but we 
hope that she will be          
returning soon.  We extend a 
warm welcome to Mrs        
Connor who will be covering 
for Mrs Collins and working 
with the Green Group over 
the next few weeks. 

We also welcome Miss         
Adams to the Crosshouse 
Nursery team. Miss Adams 
is an Early Years Modern 
Apprentice and will be work-
ing alongside our Early 
Years team.  

 

P1 Enrolment 

Who can believe that some 
of our children have now 
enrolled for school.  It is a 
very exciting time for all  
involved. Over the next few 
months our nursery staff will 
liaise with the primary school 
in which your child has    
enrolled.   

Focus for Learning 

Our focus for learning this 
term is Sea Creatures.  
We will be learning the 
names of different       
creatures, what the look 
like and all the things they 
like to eat.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email 

Please remember that we 
will be using email more 
often to communicate 
information to                       
parents/carers.  If you are 
not receiving emails or 
your email has changed 
please contact the nursery 
office.   

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on Success       
Winner 

Every month teachers               
nominate a child for a 
‘Spotlight on Success’ award. 
This award is in recognition of 
excellent work, behaviour or 
effort. The awards are given 
out at the first assembly of the 
month and published in our 
newsletter and on Twitter.  

Our winner for December is 
Angel Bowden. Well done  
Angel! 

 

Stay and Play 

Our Stay and Play sessions 
will begin on Tuesday 29th 
January.  Family              
members are invited to 
come and  join their 
child/children in the nursery 
class  

Timetable is as follows  

Morning:  

Red Group     9.15 - 9.45 
Green Group 10.00-10.30 
Blue Group   10.30-11.00 

Afternoon:  

Blue Group     1.15-1.45pm 
Red Group      1.45-2.15pm 
Green Group   2.30-3.00pm 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Our parents’ evening will 
take place on Thursday 
7th February.  A separate 
letter with your                     
appointment time has 
been issued.  

If there are any questions 
relating to the  items in 
this newsletter or any  
other matters please do 
not hesitate to get in 
touch.  

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Isabelle Murray 

Head Teacher     

Dates for Your Diary 

 

Tuesday 29th January 

Stay, Play & Learn - see times 

 

Thursday 7th February 

Parents’ Evening 

 

Monday 11th & Tuesday 12th February 

School Holiday 

 

Wednesday 13th February 

In-service Day - school closed to pupils  

 

Wednesday 20th February 

6.30pm Fundraising Committee meeting 

7.15pm Parent Council Meeting 

 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book day 

 

Friday 29th March 

Non Uniform day 

2.30pm School closes 

 

Monday 1st April - Friday 12th April 

Spring Break Holiday 

 

Monday 15th April 

Back to school - Term 3 begins 

 

Friday 19th April & Monday 22nd April 

School Closed - Easter weekend 

 

Wednesday 24th April 

6.30pm Fundraising Committee Meeting 

7.15pm Parent Council Meeting  

 

Monday 6th May 

School Holiday 

Tuesday 7th May 

In-service day - school closed to pupils   
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